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Monday, February 15 - CLOSED

Starting Sunday, January 10:
  Sundays - OPEN, 1-5PM

Free Tax Help
Starting February 1
 
Volunteers from the AARP will be at the
library Mondays and Saturdays from
February 1 - April 11 to help seniors
and low to moderate taxpayers of all
ages with their federal tax returns. (Tax
assistance volunteers cannot help
prepare Schedule C over $10,000 in
expenses, Schedule E,
complicated/lengthy Schedule D forms
without proper paperwork, or other specialized forms. Taxpayers with complex tax needs
are advised to seek paid tax help.)

Appointment registration is now open. Register online, in person, or call. Walk-ins are
welcome, but appointments are strongly encouraged.

Card Stock Model Making
Presentation and Exhibit 
Friday, January 29, 3:30PM 

Card stock modeler Dick Zoerb will talk
about how he builds airplanes,
lighthouses, medieval buildings, ships
and more from this interesting material.
He will display at least 30 models that
he has built, including a 52" Titanic, a
working carousel, the Taj Mahal, and
an assortment of planes and
lighthouses. He will offer a model for a
drawing to those in attendance.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LcL_UrP4Un9INJcr6xwxF0ZAxDG2dk4LScGZH2jRuqsE33Kf2oNHKtw9PzYSP_nXm89x67w_KJsfhIEVolb7SscdNumPwuyTsOr3-UMcQWQo7VBXA5sycmhdRRCKrJBefj6Kh-A3-LyKkZgFvuCS07HIp4Q-O80cqJEPY0FxqWFJQO8rP3CL7w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LcL_UrP4Un9INJcr6xwxF0ZAxDG2dk4LScGZH2jRuqsE33Kf2oNHKg_lbTcH3Mu--jA7mFttgdQoRr8QzrudcUAUeH8AcPaXXUVeuWr-PIjmmZhhNJqtfycwGQyhBM0bZBqu2T5IcpHoHaKt6fzPGqIHL2LrKtlfrbocl2l5gYT6zqgvaYiux7DNRRlZ5vKC&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LcL_UrP4Un9INJcr6xwxF0ZAxDG2dk4LScGZH2jRuqsE33Kf2oNHKqfsthevUHrLDHunnJEg9i-Xz407Xh7dbpaf1fsdEYfrzgLhN8FdNUeEnzEOwI4Jv6EUpMbxq98-kdnpnuWQX0h820veeLw07FyTBRwtKj6_RGoFa1ugZPFOLuevQ66XvQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LcL_UrP4Un9INJcr6xwxF0ZAxDG2dk4LScGZH2jRuqsE33Kf2oNHKqfsthevUHrLduRZ-J-e1EGtN6rkbaDeqHcbguWBEL9oVGiYsWsItNKydXi-QUSNaPJdpymvv4aAMc9ssUNGhX3zRjkdAFLu_-rSqC3xiPRb0NvIZVPVKCARKVX3_BnSLFwua9kwdarjPRsmXpeKvnbFCoyJ6r4IIA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LcL_UrP4Un9INJcr6xwxF0ZAxDG2dk4LScGZH2jRuqsE33Kf2oNHKkAmoJbh0SLCS57TD2fFkdD7roHVFgYoD90kvDc7ensklWELK-hRbNlXotEDZcrRKGJbS_6-NuSLHlsgmcSijQsXFOUi5-u_zg_MFf_EqzuTgeZq9j2fj3w8VwXxAp7zeNbuVvmvTxbfRS_aKrl44SM=&c=&ch=


Is Entrepreneurship Right for
You?
Tuesday, February 2, 6:30-8:30PM

This workshop can help you decide if
starting your own business is right for
you. As part of this workshop, you will
explore the process and learn about
the risks of starting your own business,
conduct a self-assessment that will
help you decide if business ownership
is right for you, and get an overview of
various resources at the Center for
Women & Enterprise (and elsewhere) to help you move forward with your business idea
and succeed and have the opportunity to schedule an individualized consultation with a
CWE program manager.

Pre-registration is requested. Register online, in person, or call (603) 886-6030.

Workshop presented by the Center for Women & Enterprise.

Immunization and Blood
Pressure Clinic
Friday, February 5, 1-4PM
 
The Nashua Division of Public Health
and Community Services will be
providing a free and low cost
immunization and blood pressure clinic
at the library. Vaccines will be available
for uninsured adults (shingles will be
available for both insured and
uninsured adults). Vaccines are available for all children regardless of insurance status.
Pneumonia, Hepatitis A, Hepatitis B, Shingles, Td (Tetanus, Diptheria), Tdap (Tetanus,
Diptheria, Pertussis) vaccines are $10, Influenza is $15 for adults.  If you have Medicare,
please bring your card.

For more information, call the Nashua Division of Health and Community Services at
(603) 589-4500.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LcL_UrP4Un9INJcr6xwxF0ZAxDG2dk4LScGZH2jRuqsE33Kf2oNHKkAmoJbh0SLCygS52No-w0FfKAUGGQvFAjTIJmvhFeTJ37Ru3wF8z41r4LI9HIW9QFiOwFtzMrJVrRKe4Rv9kKArgDE09tg5F8EhkjJiZ1kmSFjlTJriDl_HlQqS1HaKKfN1nlKc4XWpV8__NBcWN3s=&c=&ch=


Genealogy Club: 10
Genealogy Tech Tools
Friday, February 12, 1:30PM

Join the club for a premium webinar
from writer, author and genealogy
expert Lisa Louise Cook.  The webinar
will feature technology you just can't
live without - but may not have even
known existed! 

Organization, mobile technology, cloud
file management and file backup are
some of the key tools to be discussed.

Everyone is welcome!

The Serious Benefits of Play
Tuesday, February 7, 7PM

Join in a fun discussion about the
benefits of play. Play comes naturally
to all of us human beings, but often we
lose our ability to play as we grow into
adults. Research shows that one of the
ways to become more effective and
productive is to do something that
produces nothing: play.

You will play some simple games
together (no pressure!) and learn how to incorporate moments of play into daily life.  

Presented by Master Certified Life Coach Diane MacKinnon, M.D. Pre-registration is
encouraged. Register online or call (603) 886-6030.

Steps to Starting your Own
Business
Tuesday, February 16, 6:30PM
 
If you are planning to start a business
or are in the early stages of launching
one, then this workshop, presented by
the Center for Women & Enterprise, is
for you. In this workshop you will learn
to develop your business ideas,
planning, consider your legal structure,
discuss choosing a name and entity, learn how to obtain an employer ID, licenses,
permits and insurance. Leave the session with an A-Z overview and specific tools and
tips that will help you get started quickly.

Pre-registration is requested. Register online, in person or call (603) 886-6030.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LcL_UrP4Un9INJcr6xwxF0ZAxDG2dk4LScGZH2jRuqsE33Kf2oNHKkAmoJbh0SLCAdof5OeUU1d5_z_nGAxOcj6RzcTg3d00rJJEtzd8jx6OYFnPX7QaOjPlPsKjiLoZo3TDFdoemqcvhc4CluJl3tkv6Z63K6Mt4bukZIxAOsB0EaLzHHyouk4pADbvuxLccmC_Fp75OYQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LcL_UrP4Un9INJcr6xwxF0ZAxDG2dk4LScGZH2jRuqsE33Kf2oNHKkAmoJbh0SLC19SQRIMiUAkL9xj259CqmOAlvd2LmHNvtgYzz2Z7osZSUxm_8F6q7lQ9Y7TjsqERFjPqcSAtGCU2sL6H1Om35UFBwyW0So6Hy_xUAINl0HNPf1c0ODaJikXwaVAUUJmbSmoafprO6BE=&c=&ch=


Coloring for Adults 
Thursday, February 4, 1:30-3PM
Thursday, February 4, 7-8:30PM

Why should kids have all the fun? We will
be having a drop-in coloring program for
adults on the first Thursday of every
month beginning in February. We will have
coloring pages on high quality paper and
art quality markers and colored pencils
available.  You are also welcome to bring
your own supplies! Come by and enjoy
this easy, creative and relaxing hobby. 

LEGO Club for Adults
Tuesday, February 23, 6-8PM

Come to the library to meet and mingle
with other adult LEGO fans ages 18
and up. Play with our LEGOs or bring a
set of your own to assemble.

Literary Peeps Show
Drop off starting Monday, February 29

Get on your thinking caps and break
out the craft supplies! In March, the
library will be hosting a "Peeps show"
with dioramas from literature (adult or
children's) featuring Marshmallow
Peeps. Peeps puns highly encouraged!

Dioramas must be no more than 24"
wide to fit on our display shelves. There
will be a prize for the favorite diorama,
so the earlier you make your
submission, the more time you have to gather votes. Vote for a favorite diorama every
time you visit the library in March.



Teen Art Club
Monday, February 8, 6:30-8PM
Monday, February 22, 6:30-8PM

Art club is for anyone in grades 6-12
who wants to meet and share their
artistic talents, learn new skills, and
practice. All skill levels are welcome!

Service Updates

Weekly New Items Newsletter
Interested in seeing what items have been added to our collection every week?
Subscribe to the Rodgers Memorial Library Wowbrary Newsletter and receive a
weekly email with a listing of just arrived materials. (Note: The weekly newsletter is not
the same as this newsletter, so it does require signing up to receive it!) 

No Fines - Up to 5 Items Out!
We are currently piloting a different kind of borrowing model: have up to 5 items out at a
time, fine free.  If the idea of accruing fines is stressful, or you just don't always have time
to get back to the library right away, this might be the right plan for you. Speak to any
librarian for full details of how this model works. 

Winter and Spring Sundays
Starting January 10th and through the month of April, we will once again be opening on
Sunday afternoons. Stop by and warm up with a book.

Second Hand Prose
Sunday, February 14, 11AM - 3PM
Hills Memorial Library

Note that Second Hand Prose at Night will NOT be held in January or February.
Thursday openings will resume in March.

'Early Bird' admittance at 10AM Sunday granted to paid members of the Friends. You
may become a member at the sale for as little as $10. Please enter via the ramp at the
rear of the building. DONATIONS of DVDs, CDs, and gently used books are NEEDED and
may be brought to Second Hand Prose or to the Library during regular hours.

Additional February Events

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LcL_UrP4Un9INJcr6xwxF0ZAxDG2dk4LScGZH2jRuqsE33Kf2oNHKvg5t5s1oiqhqgBMWzxNrJd29TcXaC1bEWOicZujKhDbuASU61LezDRmlSV-FWEp08s98sJScZHUlbDidWWD2_j7rpXUji0Irdj-3wehL2ItHbGe3mGHEHITfnINKhvA4KSa-VOa5Ico6Pxl6w2OguY=&c=&ch=


Beading Group
Sun 2/7, 1:15-4:30PM

Free Film
The Intern
Thu 2/11, 2PM
Thu 2/11, 6:30PM 

Board Gaming Day
Sat 2/13, 12-4PM

 Book/Film Discussion
Film: He Named Me Malala
Tue 2/16, 12PM
Book: I am Malala
Tue 2/16, 1:30PM
 
Family Film
Shaun the Sheep Movie 
Sun 2/28, 1:30PM

Drop In Stitchers
Fridays, 9:30-11:30AM

 Book Bingo
Fri 2/26, 2-3:30PM

 


